July 15, 2015

Tom Hanina

President

Strobes-R-Us, Inc.

2681 Hammondville Road
Pompano Beach, FL 33069
Attn: Tomer Hanina

RE:  ITB# 13104030 EMERGENCY EQUIPMENT FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT
VEHICLES

Dear Mr. Hanina:

In accordance with provisions of the above Bid the contract may be renewed for up to two (2)
additional one year terms based on performance, availability of funding and as is in the best
interest of the Broward Sheriff's Office. Please accept this letter as notification of BSO's desire to
exercise the first one-year renewal option, starting August 11, 2015.

If you agree to this renewal of the Bid, kindly indicate your acceptance by checking ‘“yes”
below and completing the information requested and signing below, then pdf and return to my
attention by emailing to auret_gil yériff.org.
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Should you have any questions, please contact me by email at auret gil@sheriff.org or by
phone 954 831-8170. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Auret M Gil, Purchasing Manager
Purchasing Division

c: Director Neesa Warlen
Capt. Jonathan Appel
Manager Scott Barnett
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